
Please Join us for: 

The Landing School Winter Concerts 

3rd and 4th Grade: 

Thursday, December 13th 

9:00 a.m. (3rd grade) 

10:00 a.m. (4th Grade) 

5th Grade: 

Wednesday, December 19th, 2018 

9:00 a.m. 

 
These performances will feature the 3rd, 4th and 5th grade choruses  

and the 5th grade band and orchestra 


